
 

NOTICE  |  August 13, 2020 
 
Clean Water and Drinking State Revolving Fund Programs to offer Roundtables  

BISMARCK, N.D. – The North Dakota Clean Water and Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (SRF) 
Programs will be offering monthly roundtable discussions through Microsoft Teams from October 
2020 to February 2021. Participants will have the opportunity to explore all aspects of both SRF 
Programs and ask questions of program staff. Roundtable sessions will be held on the following 
dates:  

• Tuesday, October 20, 2020 1:30 to 3:00 p.m. CST 
• Tuesday, November 24, 2020 10:00 to 11:30 a.m. CST 
• Wednesday, December 16, 2020 3:00 to 4:30 p.m. CST 
• Thursday, January 14, 2021 9:00 to 10:30 a.m. CST 
• Friday, February 12, 2021 1:00 to 2:30 p.m. CST 
 

If your firm is interested in a session outside the scheduled monthly roundtables, the SRF staff would be 
happy to accommodate requests. 

To register, please indicate the desired session and email to ndpfa@nd.gov or contact DeAnn Ament 
at 701-426-5723. Registration will be limited to 10 for each session. 

 
 

For more information contact: 
Shannon Fisher, Manager, Drinking Water State Revolving Fund Program  
PHONE: 701-328-5220 | EMAIL: smfisher@nd.gov 

 
Elizabeth Tokach-Duran, Manager, Clean Water State Revolving Fund Program  
PHONE: 701-328-5256 | EMAIL: etokachduran@nd.gov 

 
918 East Divide Ave | Bismarck, ND 58501-1947 
www.deq.nd.gov 

 
DeAnn Ament, Executive Director, ND Public Finance Authority  
PHONE: 701-426-5723 | EMAIL: dament@nd.gov 
1200 Memorial Highway | Bismarck, ND 58504 
www.pfa.nd.gov 
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